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Government of India
The National Small Industries Corporation Ltd

Head Office, NSIC Ltd., NSIC Bhawan
Okhla Indl. Estate,, New Delhi

Dated: 19/09/2022

To

Shri SUPRIYA SINHA
Near Hospital Road Madanpur 
Village- Madanpur Post-Madanpur	
Block-Madanpur. Police Station-Madanpur District	
824208

Registration Number : NSICL/R/E/22/00025

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter dated 22/08/2022
and to say that
As per your request, it is informed that The National Small Industries Corporation Ltd.
(NSIC) being Central Public Sector Enterprise, has its own Recruitment & Promotion Rules (NSIC
Recruitment & Promotion Rules, as amended from time to time), wherein certain posts requires 2 to 5
years experience under direct recruitment. Details of such posts w.r.t. your queries at point no. 1, 2 and
3 may be seen in Annexure A attached..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you may appeal to
the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from the date of receipt of this letter.

Navin Chopra
FAA & Chief General Manager-SG (Works/Estate)
Address: Head Office, NSIC Ltd., NSIC Bhawan,Okhla Indl. Estate,New Delhi
Phone No.: 011-26310549






Yours faithfully







(
Om Parimal Gupta)
CPIO & General Manager 

Phone No.: 011-26926275 
Email : opgupta@nsic.co.in




